
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Kieran Scott <Kieran.Scott@plexxus.ca>
Sent: March 24, 2020 11:24 PM
To: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC); Anatoliy Melnichuk
Subject: RE: Urgent guidance on medical equipment

Good evening Dovejot.

My apologies for not being able to connect today. I am just getting to most of my emails now.
If you would be available for a call tomorrow I would appreciate the opportunity to connect.

Thank you.
Kieran

Kieran Scott I Category Management Director, Orthopedic & Medical I Plexxus I
One Dundas Street West I Suite 17001 Toronto, ON M5G 1Z3 1 Tel: 416 673-5600 X 57081 M: 416-806-1316
Kieran.scott@plexxus.ca

From: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC) <dovejot.parmar@canada.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 9:07 AM
To: Anatoliy Melnichuk
Cc: Kieran Scott <Kieran.Scott@plexxus.ca>
Subject: Re: Urgent guidance on medical equipment

Good morning,

Kieran - would you be able to chat this morning?

Dove

Sent from my Phone

On Mar 24, 2020, at 8:23 AM, Anatoliy Melnichuk wrote:

Dove I wanted to introduce you to Kieran. Kieran is responsible for procurement for over 20 hospitals in
Ontario and is looking for provincial/federal guidance on acceptable supplier certification and testing
guidelines.

He specifically has questions around KN95 masks and manufacturer requirements.

Anatoliy Melnichuk
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This e-mail and its contents may contain confidential and/or privileged information for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s). Any use or distribution by anyone other than the person for whom it was originally
intended is strictly prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please immediately contact the sender
by return email and permanently delete all copies. Opinions, conclusions or other information contained in this
e-mail may not be that of the organization.
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